Judith Taylor

All the state Ecology Dept ever seems to do is TALK about planning and how they need more time
to do develop a plan -- at least that's their history since Rayonier left waterfront property a toxic
waste zone, from soil to sediment, 26 years ago. We need and have a right to have the site CLEAN,
SAFE and available to Port Angeles residents, workers, and visitors. DO SOMETHING! NOW.
PLEASE.



